
 

 

 

UKRAINE AND RUSSIA  

SERVICE SUSPENSION REMINDER 

(MARCH 01, 2022) 

 
 

March 1, 2022 
 
Dear Valued Evergreen Customer,  
 

Due to the escalating military conflict in Russia and Ukraine, in the interest of 
safety we have decided to stop receiving all cargoes to/from Russia & Ukraine. 
 
Until the situation changes, EMC ships will not call at Russia & Ukraine. 
 
  

Please contact your Evergreen Sales Representative or Customer Service Team 
with any questions you may have. A comprehensive contact list can be found by 
visiting https://www.evergreen-shipping.us/egsweb/jsp/officelist.jsp 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for the opportunity to serve 
your cargo shipping needs. 
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